MEMORANDUM

TO: LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION
Donald Ryan, Plan Commission Chairperson

FROM: Jennifer Ganser, Assistant Director of Community Development \*’%1
Department of Community Development

DATE: April 20, 2015
SUBJECT: PC 15-10,1120 N. DuPage Avenue, MV Transportation, Inc. — Request to

withdraw petition

The building owner requests this petition be withdrawn due to the tenant no longer leasing space
at 1120 N. DuPage Avenue.

ACTION REQUESTED

Staff recommends that the Plan Commission accept the withdrawal of PC 15-10.



